THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

October 17, 1940

Dr. F. C. Allen
University of EKansas

Dear Phog!

I hadn't heard anything about your pump at all,
but am glad to know that your chances of continued
existence are fairly good. I am glad to know at firsthand
that you are all right, should any rumors float my way.

Sincerely yours,

. D

Chancellor




